
Purchase Request #1
Regular Board Meeting September 26, 2023

Consideration of Approval to Contract for 
Parking Lot Restriping

ADMINISTRATION RECOMMENDATION/REPORT
The District President recommends the Board of Trustees approves a contract for 
parking lot restriping from aa Tiger Stripe for the District Facility Plant Operations’ 
departments.

BACKGROUND
This contract will provide all labor, equipment, and materials necessary to restripe all 
existing parking spaces and fire lanes.  Crosswalks, curbing, and lane dividers are 
included in this contract.

Invitation To Bid Number FY2023-ITB-002 was issued to procure parking lot restriping.  
Eight responses were received and evaluated by a team consisting of Facility 
Managers.  The bid submitted by aa Tiger Stripe is being recommended as the best 
value to the District, based upon evaluation scores.   
 
IMPACT OF THIS ACTION
These services will ensure the District maintains compliance with ADA guidelines, 
promotes safety for those on campus, and creates a positive, visual impression for our 
students, visitors, staff, and community.  

BUDGET INFORMATION (INCLUDING ANY STAFFING IMPLICATIONS)
This purchasing request is for spend authorization of $350,000 for three years, which is 
budgeted in the District Facility Plant Operations Departments’ FY24 operating budget 
and subsequent years’ budgets, subject to Board approval.  The previous three-year 
contract spend was $151,887.  

MONITORING AND REPORTING TIMELINE 
The contract term is November 1, 2023, through October 31, 2026.  

RESOURCE PERSONNEL
Dr. Bill King, Executive Vice President
972-758-3880


